April 5, 2004
Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. Keiser


c/o Recycled Paper Greetings, Inc.

3636 North Broadway Avenue

Chicago, IL  60613-4488

Dear Michael and Rosalind:

The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation (Foundation) is providing to you in an attachment the information the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) requires in order to qualify for the maximum 50% contribution limitation for your contribution to the Foundation in 2002.   The IRS rules require the attachment to be included with your personal tax return in order to qualify for the deduction.  The actual amount allowed on your return will depend on your personal tax situation and the advice of your tax advisor.  

It should be noted for future years that eligibility for the favorable 50% limitation is determined annually by the Foundation.  Eligibility is dependent up the Foundation meeting distribution requirements that are calculated as part of the Foundation’s excise tax return. 

Again, thank you for your contribution to the Donor Intent Program and if you have any questions regarding this matter please call me at 414-291-9915. 

Very truly yours,

Robert N. Berkopec

cc:  Michael W. Grebe, President

